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I couldn't help but to laugh at that. The reason I left Dr. Talerico and went to Dr. Sagerrnan was because he couldn't listen worth a darn and went on 
a 20 minute rant about prescribing pain medication to me when I never received any prescriptions from him nor did I ever ask him for any pain 
medication or any other prescription for that matter. Each time I went there it was as if he confused me with someone else. On my last visit with him 
he couldn't even remember why I was even there and went on another rant about Insurance companies. He never even asked or looked at the X-rays 
from the hospital and I had to ask him numerous times just to get him to read the physical therapy reports. Honestly, he scarred the heck out of me 
and we were at odds, so I went to see someone else whom I had more confidence in (Dr. Sagerman). I'm sure Dr. Talerico Is a good Dr., just one 
that I felt was probably over worked, was getting confused between his patients and couldn't give me the attention I needed. In retrospect, It fits that 
his notes are messed up and confirms my feeling about him and why I went to another Dr. 

I just called the libertyville office for MidAmerica Hand and Shoulder Cllnic. Talked with Gabby. She told me she could not change the record but 
would make an addendum to the record to clarify that I was not the one operating the chainsaw. She apologized for the confusion and said that it 
was lost between the Dr.'s notes and the person who transcribes the records. She is going to call your office and fax over the addendum. 

Please let me know if you get the addendum and if it is ok 

Thanks, 
Paul 

Paul Dulberg 
847-497-4250 
Sent from my iPad 

On Jun 21, 2012, at 9:05 AM, Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net> wrote: 

> Paul, just a quick note. I saw rcords come in from MldAmerlca Hand and Shoulder Clinlc - Dr. Talerico. The history of your injury suggests you 
were operating the chain saw yourself - not someone else. This might be troublesome unless you clear that up with Dr. next visit. thanks 
> 
> ---- Original Message -----
> From: Paul Dulberg < pdulberg@comcast.net> 
> To: Hans Mast <hansmast@comcast.net>, Janet Douglass <janet@ssdatty.com> 
> Sent: Tue, 12 Jun 2012 18:09:03 -0000 {UTC) 
> Subject: SSDI Medical Update 
> 
> Hi Hans and Janet, 
> 
> The date for the surgery on my arm is scheduled for July 9, 2012 at either Alexlan Brothers or North West Community Hospital. I was told I will be 
receiving a call from whichever hospital they are able to get for that day. 
> 
> The first follow up date will be July 11, 2012 at Hand Surgery Associates 
> 
> WIii keep you both updated. 
> 
> Thanks, 
> Paul 
> 
> Paul Dulberg 
> 847-497-4250 
> Sent from my IPad 
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